                                                                                                                   




September 8, 2015
Dear Student:   
Henrico County Public Schools are pleased to present an SAT Workshop at Henrico High School, 302 Azalea Ave, Richmond, VA 23227, on Saturday, October 31, 2015 from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 
The workshop will provide “Strategies for Beating the Odds on the SAT.”  Mr. John Swann, a nationally renowned educator from the Dayton Public Schools, will present the workshop.  For more than twenty years, Mr. Swann has provided SAT performance strategies for students nationally. 
Complimentary refreshments will be provided for students and those in attendance.    
The goals for beating the odds and realizing success on the SAT will be achieved by:
 	1.	Identifying students’ interest profiles for the SAT
1. Encouraging students to be aware of the importance of scoring high on the SAT, 
and having good academic profiles
1. Identifying strategies that work, so that students can use them to perform well on the  SAT
1. Stressing and insisting that students have high expectations for success on the SAT
1. Encouraging students to take appropriate courses for high performance on the SAT
1. Learning strategies that will strengthen writing skills

*Note: This workshop will not include strategies for the new designed SAT to be administered starting in March of 2016.
		
As a result of the presentation, some students have been known to increase their overall scores from 100 to 300 points or more. Please encourage students to attend this workshop, which will help increase their skills for taking the SAT. 
Thank you for your support and for investing your time in encouraging students to attend this important SAT workshop.
Sincerely,

Dr. Herb Monroe

Henrico County Public Schools
PRESENTS AN SAT WORKSHOP  
 
“Strategies for Beating the Odds on the SAT”

Conducted by:  JOHN SWANN

NATIONALLY RENOWNED EDUCATOR 
  
SATURDAY, October 31, 2015
9:00 AM - 1:00 PM
 
Henrico High School
302 Azalea Ave
Richmond, Virginia 23227

Contact your High School Guidance Department
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Registration for SAT Workshop – Saturday, October 31, 2015, 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM
Name of Student: ____________________________________________________________
Name of Parent(s): ____________________________________________________________
Name of School:____________________________________________________________ 
Name of Principal: ___________________________ 
Home Phone: ______________________________  Cell Phone:________________________ 

Student E-mail:__________________________________ 

College(s) you would like to attend __________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________
Grade:   □ 9th □ 10th □ 11th □ 12th 

Note: This workshop will not include strategies for the new designed SAT to be administered starting in March of 2016.


The Workshop is free to students. 
Aunt Berta’s Kids Education Foundation is underwriting the cost for students.
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